
 

 
 

  Internal Document ID: A2532837 

 

 

 

30 September 2021 

  

 

HAVEN ROAD STORMWATER REALIGNMENT PROJECT WORK 

 

Work is about to start on improving the way our stormwater is managed in the Fountain 

Place stormwater catchment. The current pipes are nearing the end of their useful life, and 

need to be upgraded.  

 

These pipes currently run through private land, so part of the upgrade will involve 

realigning the pipes so they pass through public land. 

 

Council has completed investigation work and we have worked out the best route for the 

new stormwater pipe.  

 

This will be installed within the central grass berm on Haven Road. It will cross both the 

state highway and an identified heritage sea wall. Keep an eye on our Shape Nelson 

website for updates and some historical information. 

 

Further details of the work are shown over the page. We are looking to start this work in 

the week beginning 18 October 2021, through to March 2022 (weather dependent). 

 

Property and business access will be maintained at all times. 

 

If you would like to discuss any concerns in more detail, please do not hesitate to contact 

me on the details above. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Joel Felber 

Team Leader Capital Projects 
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STORMWATER INSTALLATION 
 

WHAT ARE WE DOING?  
• Laying a 1200mm diameter stormwater main from Saltwater Creek to part way up 

Vickerman Street, where it will reduce in size to a 600mm diameter pipe. 

 

WHY ARE WE DOING IT? 
• To replace aging pipework in our stormwater network. 

 

DURATION:  
• 21 weeks (inclusive of a 3 week Christmas break), effectively from 18 October 2021 to 

March 2022 (weather dependant). 

 

TRAFFIC CONDITIONS: 
• Minimal impact during work in the grass berm. 30km/hr speed restriction and detours (of 

through traffic) will be in place during works on road crossings. See maps below for details 

of the detour routes. 

 

FIND OUT MORE: 
• For more information, please contact the Council’s Project Manager  

Joel on 022 011 9366 or email: Joel.felber@ncc.govt.nz 
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